
I would like to thank our community for your continued support and understanding as we returned to full time face to face teaching this week. 
Each morning our staff and myself have enjoyed welcoming our students as they start their learning journey for the day. We appreciate your 

co-operation as you collect your family each afternoon from 2:45pm.

This week our students engaged in the 20th year of National Simultaneous Storytime. Our students enjoyed a colourful, vibrant, fun 
experience that aimed to promote the value of reading and literacy, using anAustralian children's book that explored age-appropriate themes, 

and addressed key learning areas of the National Curriculum. 

Our Aboriginal team developed units of work that supports our students understanding of National Reconciliation Week- In this Together. Our 
students learnt that National Reconciliation week is a time for all Australians to learn about our shared histories, cultures, and achievements, 

and to explore how each of us can contribute to achieving reconciliation in Australia.

Please email our school (cambridgpk-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au) should you have any further questions or concerns.  

Once again, I thank you for your understanding and support during this time. Our school will continue to communicate with our families via 
DoJo, Facebook and our School Star App. 

Please enjoy some photo's of learning this week across our school.

I wish you and your family good health. 

Kind Regards 
Katrina Berwick 

Principal Cambridge Park Public School
29 May 2020
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Our Preschool students have enjoyed being back this week and have had lots of opportunities to explore and build on 

our friendships. The weather hasn't been great for us but it has given us plenty of opportunities to engage in our 

indoor environments.




